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LINFORD PIERSON HIGHWAY WIDENING - PHASE TWO
 
PROJECTS DESCRIPTION
 
The Ministry of Planning, Agriculture, Housing and Infrastructure and the National Roads Authority (NRA)
announce that Phase 2 of the Linford Pierson Highway widening project will commence on Monday, March 14.
Expected full completion summer 2023.  A temporary traffic pattern offering interim increased lane capacity has
been put in place. The cost of the project will be approximately $7.5M.
Phase 2 of the Linford Pierson Highway will see a widening of the road from two travel lanes to six travel lanes
between Agnes Way Roundabout and the traffic signal at Bobby Thompson Way and Smith Road. The road will
feature a raised solid grass median, along with enhanced drainage and street lighting.
April 29th 2022 Press Release Update - Click Here
Initial Press Release - CLICK HERE
Boundary Plan 615 with aerial - CLICK HERE
Gazette Plan BP 615 - CLICK HERE
Project Board - CLICK HERE
Diversion - CLICK HERE
Photos -
January 2022 January 2022 
March 2022 March 2022 
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